Hello Llewellyn Families,

You are receiving this email because your child has been identified as a student who would
benefit from Reading Coaching sessions. We know that it's been a busy couple of weeks, and
not everyone has been able to engage in the 30-min reading sessions. If you are interested in
starting the Reading Coaching sessions please reach out to Principal Pam Gwynn to connect you

with our classified staff assigned to provide reading help. You can connect with us by email at

pgwynn@pps.net or by phone at (503) 916-6216.

We know that for some families, scheduling a time to meet with a Reading Coach may be
challenging, and we want to make sure that all students who were offered reading coaching
have an opportunity to practice these grade-level skills, so we’ve created video versions of

coaching sessions that can be watched at any time!

Links to every session video can be found here: Reading Coaching Practice Sessions (by grade).

Please select the grade level of your child and press play on the videos for your child to watch.
Please have the student materials in front of your child so that they can engage in hands-on
learning while they practice their reading skills. If you don’t have the student materials, you can
pick up a copy at our office between the hours of 8:00 am-3:00 pm. You can access the link to
the videos from any device, however, if you'd like to access it on your child’s PPS device it may
be easiest to type this address into the Chrome internet browser (available on the landing page

when your child logs onto the device): www.tinyurl.com/readingcoaching.

We hope that you are doing well and miss all your smiling faces!

Warmly,

Principal Pam
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